
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Marci Katz   
Sent: Thursday, January 16, 2020 6:05 AM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: No to pipeline PLEASE!!!  
 
Begging you to not go through with this pipeline, for so many reasons. Thank you for your consideration 
Marci Katz Hamilton Ontario  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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